July 18, 2023

Dear Supervisor/Mayor and members of the Town Board,

The annual West Harrison Italian Heritage Festival will be held on Sunday October 22, 2023

With a rain date of October 29,

It witl be from 11:30 am to 6:30 pm. We ask for the street to be closed from Taylor Square to

Sam’s gas station on Lake St. We would also request that the parking lot on Lake St across from the
firehouse be closed for vendor parking and rides and games for the kids. We would also require the
rental of the small stage, and rental of a section of the park parking lot in order to have the firework
show {permit to follow).

We thank you in advance for your support,

Respectfully,
M.S.G. EVENTS, LLC
c/o Michael Giordano

Andrea Morano-Sagliocco



